RBT/EW

6th July, 1962.

G.R. Bredin, Esq., Bursar's Office. Pembroke College, Carbuidga. Oxford

Dear Bredin,

So far, I have received demands for accommodation for the Anglo-Catalan Society as follows:-

Mr. Paul Russell-Gebbett
Miss Rosa Leveroni
Miss Josephine de Boer
Dr. Jorgu Jordan
Mrs. Helen Grant
Prof. Frank Pierce
Prof. Arthur Terry
Prof. and Mrs. Bihler
Dr. J. Gulsoy (night of 12th September only)
Dr. J. Batista
Prof. R.B. Tate
Mr. Geoffrey Ribbans
Mr. Robert Pring-Mill
Mr. Bruce Hilton Tapp.

- a total of 15 persons. I shall keep you informed of any further changes. May I confirm that we require the use of the Junior Common Room?

Yours sincerely,